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District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

November 2, 2005

Ms. Kimberly Flowers, Director
Department of Parks and Recreation
Government of the District of Columbia
3149 16th Street, NW

Washington, DC 20010

Ms. Flowers,

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A would like to extend an invitation to attend our next
monthly meeting on Thursday November 10, and provide an update regarding construction of
Lovejoy Park. Our meetings start at 7:00pm and we this at the top of our agenda. We meet at
Miner Elementary School, located 601 15th Street, NE.

For over three years, our Commission has worked closely with Councilmember Sharon Ambrose
and the Friends of Lovejoy organization to encourage and support the construction of Lovejoy
Park. As you know, the designated area currently is as an abandoned asphalt eyesore. The
Department of Parks and Recreation has made commitments to Councilmember Ambrose and
the community to initiate construction this year. The ANC would appreciate an update on the
current timetable for this project.

Please let us know of your availability to attend and provide this information. Since we are in

the process of organizing our agenda for the meeting, please also let us know how much time
that we should allow for your comments.
Sincerely,

Fo

oseph Fengler, Chair
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

cc: Councilmember Sharon Ambrose



